THE UNIVERSITY OF

SYDNEY

Call for Papers

Expectations in Dynamic Macroeconomic Models (EDMM)
Workshop

University of Sydney —  December 17-18, 2025

We invite submissions for the 2025 edition of the Expectations in Dynamic Macroeconomic
Models (EDMM) Workshop, to be held at the University of Sydney on December 17-18, 2025.

Since its inception in 2006 as “Learning Week” at the Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis, the
EDMM Workshop has served as a leading forum for researchers examining the role of expectations
in dynamic macroeconomic models. Previous hosts include the Federal Reserve Banks of St. Louis
and San Francisco, De Nederlandsche Bank, the Bank of Finland, the Czech National Bank, and
academic institutions across Europe, North America, and Australia.

The 2025 edition will feature keynote lectures by:

e Luminita Stevens, University of Maryland

e George W. Evans, University of Oregon and University of St. Andrews
The workshop will also include a dinner speech by:

o James Bullard, Dr. Samuel R. Allen Dean of the Mitch Daniels School of Business

We welcome submissions on all topics related to expectations and learning in macroeconomics,
including but not limited to: adaptive learning, bounded rationality, belief formation, heterogeneous
expectations, laboratory experiments on expectations and their implications for monetary and fiscal
policy.

Submission Deadline: July 31, 2025

Please submit a full paper or abstract to: christopher.gibbs@sydney.edu.au. Please put EDMM
in the subject line.

For more information and updates, visit: www.macroexpectations.com

We look forward to welcoming you to Sydney!


https://www.macroexpectations.com

